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Serene momings, mist on the water, the call of the loon ..
welcome to Bass Lake, Muskoka. Although small in size, Bass
Lake offers unsurpassed privacy and a sense of community. The
Bass Lake Association is responsible for:

« Ensuring the preservation of the lake and the surrounding natural
environment
« Maintain communication among all cottagers on Bass Lake

‘This site has been assembled to allow all cottagers to stay up to date
on all concems involving Bass Lake and surrounding area. Please
send us your feedback and include articles and images that you
would like to share.

Click here

2014 BLA Enrollment Form

Please make sure you join the Bass Lake Association. Click

here to find out how you can join and where to send your dues.

Bass Lake Directory
Update

Please complete the following information

@

il (7

The Bass Lake Code Of Conduct
2014 Events

Downloads

For Sale / Wanted / Lost & Found (NEW item)

Who You Gonna Call? Bass Book

Water Quality
Contact Us
BLRA

Bass Lake News and Events

Bass Lake Garage Sale - August 2, 2014
Everybody is encouraged to donate items to the
garage sale. Proceeds will be donated to the
Kelly Shires Breast Cancer Foundation. If you
should have any donations, please contact Mary
Ann or Garry at 705.375.51091

Bass Lake Poker Run - August 9. 2014

Everybody on the lake with a non-motorized




                                                                                                                                               Prepared by Jeff MacDonald
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Although the bugs are more intense this summer, I will certainly take them over the brutal winter we experienced.  During the four-month period of December to March, the total snowfall accumulation for Muskoka was 15.9 feet!  Hopefully, you did not incur any damage and let’s raise our glasses to the current temperatures.

This year, we held our AGM at the Foot’s Bay Community Centre on June 28th at 10am.  The meeting was well attended and we discussed a number of items.  If you were unable to attend, please visit our website at www.basslakeweb.com and click the Downloads tab to view the minutes.

The most concerning item at our AGM was membership.  Unfortunately, our 2013 membership fell to 46 members, which represents only 33% of the lake.  At this level, the Bass Lake Association is not able to cover all expenses.

In my opinion, the problem is, that there is not a problem.  We are very fortunate on our lake that we do not have to deal with any concerning issues at this time.  However, if we should have to deal with an alarming issue, we might not be in a proper position to address it in a timely manner.

Your current executive is comprised of 10 fellow cottagers who volunteer their time to make Bass Lake a better place for everyone.  The annual membership is only $50 per cottage and the BLA provides tremendous value for this fee.  I would require the entire newsletter to detail all of the work performed by the BLA, but the following describes just a few of the important services that your membership provides:
Water Quality

This is reason alone to join the BLA.  The BLA continues to be proactive with participation in the Muskoka Lakes Association water quality and testing program.  Each year, volunteers from Bass Lake are trained and assigned site testing areas where different types of tests and samples are collected.  These tests include:  clarity, temperature, phosphorous, calcium, and e.coli.  Samples and data collected are forwarded to the MLA office in Port Carling and are analyzed by a certified lab.








          continued on Page 2
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Say Cheese!!!!!
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Welcome to the first annual Bass Lake Association Photo contest.  Everyone is invited to participate by visiting our website at www.basslakeweb.com.

You can participate as a judge and / or a photographer.

We will be accepting photos until September 2nd.  Please provide us with your name and the title(s) for your photo(s).

The polls will remain open until September 30th.  At that point in time, the winner will be announced and recognized on our website.

Please note that you are only eligible for one vote per computer.  Therefore, you may want to save your vote until September 2nd, when all of the eligible photos for the contest will be posted.

This promises to be another fun event brought to by your Bass Lake Association.

Message From President (continued)
The cost of participation is substantial.  As many members will recall, we did have a small incident several years ago that reinforced the importance of being a part of this MLA initiative.  However, with membership falling, our biggest fear is not being able to afford future participation in this program.

The results from the 2013 testing season were favourable and Bass Lake has started the year in good condition.  You can view these results by clicking on the Water Quality tab on our website.

2014 Events

The BLA organizes several events for everyone throughout the summer.  Your membership allows us to extend these events to everyone to make your summer more enjoyable.  Please visit the 2014 Events tab on our website to learn more about our upcoming events.  Ironically, the participation for these events continues to grow bigger each year, which greatly contrasts our membership.

www.basslakeweb.com and Newsletter
I encourage you to visit our website regularly.  Our executive makes sure that the website is continuously updated and it’s the best way for you to stay informed.  We are always updating our database, so please visit our website, to make sure we have your correct contact information by completing the Bass Lake Directory Update on the homepage.  In addition, we hand deliver this annual newsletter to your cottage to keep you updated.

If you are not currently a member, I would strongly encourage you to re-consider.  Your participation will allow the BLA to continue these services and many more.  You can join the BLA by completing the inserted enrolment form or by visiting the home page of our website and clicking on the 2014 BLA Enrolment Form.

Have a safe and enjoyable summer and I look forward to seeing you out on the lake.
Jeff MacDonald

 The Bass Lake Code
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The Bass Lake Code is a listing of generally accepted cottage practices that are to remind us and our guests of our responsibilities to the environmental health of our lake, to promoting a mutual respect amongst our fellow cottagers and ensuring that water safety is a priority for all.  Please help us promote safety, preserve our water quality and maintain good neighbour relations.
Swimming and Boating Safety 
Boaters – please keep at least 30 metres (100 feet) away from the shoreline w hen moving at speed and reduce speed to dead slow near docks and swimming areas.

Cottages – please ensure that floating water toys and swimming rafts don’t impair boating safety.  Water skiing and tube boat drivers – please ensure the safety of swimmers and boaters around you.
Water Quality 
Please don’t feed the waterfowl – they contribute to the production of “swimmers itch” – a very unpleasant rash.

No washing in the lake!  Soaps and shampoos, even if they are phosphate free, degrade water quality.

Anti-bacterial and more commonly used soaps / cleaners can harm your septic and contribute to phosphorous build up in our lake over time.  Please use phosphate free and septic safe products – they are readily available at our local stores.
Shoreline Preservation
From the land:  Plant, preserve and encourage natural vegetative growth along your shoreline to help filter run-off.  Natural vegetation can absorb phosphorous before it gets to the lake.

From the water:  Wakes can accelerate damage to shorelines and docks (and make for a bumpy ride for people with floating docks).  Please ensure that wakes are appropriate to the distance from the shore.  Reduce speed to produce no wake in narrow areas.
Lighting 
Please ensure that light does not shine beyond your property boundaries.

Please join all Muskokans in promoting a dark-sky-friendly environment.

Noise 
Amplified Sound:  Please control amplified sound so that it can’t be heard beyond the bounds of your property.

Excessive Noise:  It’s important to respect the request for reduced sond levels from your neighbours.  As well, when the wind is light, voices can be heard right dwon the lake.  During the day, be mindful of the words you use as there are many young ears on the lake.  After 11pm, noise levels must drop significantly.  Cottagers affected by excessive noise may contact the OPP (1-888-310-1122) for immediate action when noise has reached the level of public nuisance.  You may also telephone the Township of Muskoka Lakes By-Law officer concerning noise after 11pm (705-765-3156).

Boat Noise:  Boaters and Personal Water Craft (sea-doo’s) – please don’t circle repeatedly in one area.

Wildlife
Please help avoid attracting bears, raccoons and other unwanted animals.  Keep garbage in bear-proof containers, clean your BBQ’s and don’t leave pet food outside.  Bird feeders in the summer are as likely to attract bears as they do birds.

Cottage Rentals and Renters
Please ensure that all cottage renters have the necessary Pleasure Craft Operators Card before allowing use of your power boats.  Renters – please support this code to make your Bass Lake experience a great one.
www.basslakeweb.com
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Apps To Consider At The Cottage
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The best way to enjoy the cottage is to disconnect, but there are some cottage approved uses for your smartphone.  Flashlight is probably the most helpful app at night, but here are some other apps that may help you out.

CTV News Cottage Traffic App     
Using traffic and construction reports, along with user-generated information.  CTV’s app lets you know what to expect on the road ahead.  With a focus on popular routes, the only thing that it does do is answer “Are we there yet???” from the backseat.

Leafsnap

Developed by researchers at the Smithsonian Institute, Leafsnap uses visual recognition software to identify trees and plants.  Simply snap a picture of unknown foliage and this app will help you name the plant.  Remember, leaves of three?  Let it be!

Starmap

Let’s face it—being able to find Orion’s belt simply isn’t impressive to anyone over the age of 5.  That’s where Starmap comes in.  It was awarded “Best Product of the Year” by Sky & Telescope.  This intuitive app is billed as “a complete planetarium in your hand.”  It is ideal for amateur astronomers and perfect for campfire stargazing.  Starmap aids in the identification of 350,000 visible stars and constellations.

If you should know any other apps that the BLA should consider, please send me an email and I would be happy to post your recommendation on the website.

www.basslakeweb.com 
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I would strongly encourage you to visit the Bass Lake Association website regularly.  It is the best way that you can stay updated and informed.  Please make sure that we have your proper contact information by completing the Bass Lake Directory Update on the home page.  This will allow us to email updates to you directly.
Some of the tabs worth checking out include
The Bass Lake Code 
This is a listing of generally accepted cottage practices that are to remind us and our guests of our responsibilities to the environmental health of our lake, to promote a mutual respect amongst our fellow cottagers and to ensure the water safety is a priority of all. 
2014 Events 
This section will be continuously updated to make you aware of any upcoming events.  Dates, times, locations, and any other pertinent information will be available.
Downloads
You can download a digital copy of this newsletter or previous editions.  In addition, you will find our most recent minutes and financials from the AGM to be available.
Bass Book

This section has been developed by the cottagers on the lake and not the Bass Lake Association to help you locate a trade or service that you may need at the cottage.  If you know someone that you would recommend to your neighbour, please complete the form on the website and your endorsement may help someone one day..

For Sale 
This section is dedicated to post items for sale, wanted items, or lost items.  Please note that you must be a member of the Bass Lake Association to post any item.

Water Quality

You can learn more about the testing of the water quality that the BLA performs and you can download our most recent water quality report.

BLA Events
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Annual Meeting


June 28th
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Bass Lake Lights Out


July 19th
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Bass Lake Garage Sale


August 2nd
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Bass Lake Poker Run


August 9th
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Parade of Lights


August 30st
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